
 
TRANSGENDER ADVISORY BOARD 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following 
City of West Hollywood Transgender Advisory 
Board meeting has been CANCELLED: 
 

Wednesday, January 1, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the Transgender Advisory 
Board will be on January 8, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in 
Room 5/6 at Plummer Park, 7377 Santa Monica Blvd. 
 
 


